
Help a child from overseas fulfil their dreams. 

 

Southern Cross Cultural Exchange is looking for volunteer families to host  

the large numbers of European exchange students arriving in July.  

Please open your hearts and your homes for a culturally enriching  

experience and gain your very own special window to the world! 

For more information please call or email Pauline 

Ph: 0422 813 123 or email p.bussian@scce.com.au 


